
This page was exported from - Shelburne Free Press 
Export date: Mon May 20 11:21:44 2024 / +0000  GMT

Hydro One fleet truck stolen during break and enter in Orangeville]

	

Members from the Dufferin Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) are currently investigating a break and enter to a

business on C Line in the Town of Orangeville. 

On February 14, 2023, at approximately 7:30 a.m., Dufferin OPP responded to the report of a break and enter at Hydro One in

Orangeville. 

The break and enter occurred sometime between February 13 at 11:40 p.m., to February 14 at 7:00 a.m.  

The unknown suspect(s) entered the private compound and stole a work truck and several power tools. Of! ficers located the Hydro

One fleet truck a short time later.   

Anyone with information regarding this break and enter or possible surveillance video is asked to contact Dufferin OPP at

1-888-310-1122 or Crime Stoppers to remain anonymous at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477). 

You can also submit your information online at https://ontariocrimestoppers.ca/. 

Learn to safeguard your property, visit: https://www.opp.ca/index.php?id=115&lng=en&entryid=570bf1a58f94ac983906709c.
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